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MEMORANDUM TO THE FILE
FROM: James B. Devine, Assistant
Director
Expert/Import and International
Safeguards
0ffice of International Programs
SUBJECT: EXPORT LICENSE APPLICATION TO EXPORT ONE RADIATION DETECTOR

TO CANADA (XCOM0426)

In April Reuter-Stokes, Inc. forwarded an application for a license to export
one radiation detector to Canada; however, NRC has no record of receiving this
license request. Pursuant to our request, Reuter-Stokes forwarded a duplicate
license application which NRC received on July 21, 1980. As the detector 15
now urgently required by the customer, the license was issued withoXthe

norma! 15-day waiting period.
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